
Dear Students, Parents, and Staff,

I hope this message finds you all well and rejuvenated after a well-deserved summer break. As we 
gear up for another exciting and productive school year, I want to extend a warm welcome back to 
each and every one of you.

Our summer has been a time of reflection and preparation, and we are thrilled to open our doors 
once again. This year, we are committed to continuing our tradition of excellence while embracing 
new opportunities for growth and learning. Our dedicated team of educators has been working hard 
to prepare an enriching curriculum and a welcoming environment that fosters both academic and 
personal development.

Here are a few highlights to look forward to this year:

As always, our success depends on the strong partnership between students, parents, and staff. We 
value your input and encourage open communication. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with 
any questions or concerns.

Let’s make this school year a memorable one, filled with growth, achievement, and joy. Welcome 
back, and let’s embark on this journey together!

Warm regards,

Philip Baer
Principal
Ahfachkee School

New Programs and Initiatives: We are introducing several new programs designed to 
enhance learning and support our students’ diverse needs. Stay tuned for more details!

●

Enhanced Facilities: This will be K-6, the first full year of our new elementary school and 
gym.

●

Community Events: We are excited to host a variety of events that will bring our school 
community together. We encourage you to participate and contribute to our vibrant school 
spirit.

●


